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Today’s Radio Broadcast is in loving memory of 
Dennis Vatnsdal, given by Eldri Vatnsdal. 
 

 

Moe’s Radio Broadcast is on WILD 102, 
Sundays at 10:30 AM. 

 
 

Thank you to those serving in Worship today: 
 

Worship Leaders:  Deacon Joanne and Pastor Dave 
Ushers/Greeters: Terry & Orin Lee 
Reader: Cindy Lee 
Coffee & treats: Cindy Lee 
MMT Leaders: Terry & Cindy Lee 
Radio Broadcast: Jack Swanson 

 
 
 

  
 
 

Moe Lutheran Church + ELCA   

1202 2nd St. NE, P.O. Box 455, Roseau, MN 56751 
 

Phone (218) 463-2069       

Office E-mail moelutheranchurch@gmail.com 

   Website www.moelutheran.com 

 
Deacon Joanne Swonger ~ deaconjoannemlc@gmail.com  (701) 955-4479 

Pastor Dave Swonger ~ pastordavemlc@gmail.com (218) 452-4639 

Youth Director, Jay Ostgaard ~  jjostgaard@gmail.com (218) 242-2221 

Office & Financial Secretary ~ Lindsay Paulson (218) 463-2069 

Council President ~ Gene Paulson  

Organist and Choir Director ~ Robb Johnson 

Prayer Chain Sara Olson (218) 242-0759, Sharon Pelowski (218) 242-7547 

 

MOE’S 130TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
Sunday, September 21st 

 

10:30 a.m. ~ Celebration Worship and Communion 
11:30 a.m. ~ Coffee fellowship and special treats 
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MOE LOVE for MOE!  Transfers Unlimited has created a Moe 
Anniversary logo we can wear with love and pride for our Moe faith 
family!  Short sleeve t-shirts and crewneck sweatshirts in a light oatmeal 
color will be available in children’s and adult sizes.   Check the Transfer 
Unlimited website https://transfersmn.com/product/logo-2/ to order 
online.  Transfers is at Moe TODAY to receive in person orders!   
 
MOE MEMORIES:  We’d like to hear YOUR Moe memories from across 
the years!  Did you have a favorite Sunday School teacher?  A memorable 
youth group trip? Do you remember something humorous that happened 
in worship?  Who had an impact on shaping your faith?  Pictures and 
memories of people and events at Moe would be greatly appreciated so 
we can display them at Moe's anniversary celebration in September.  If 
you submit photos, please note the event and the people in the 
pictures.  Please indicate if you want your photos back, and if you want 
your memory to be anonymous, please indicate that as well.  You can put 
your submissions in the “Moe Memories” box in the narthex.  Thanks! 
 
SWEET CORN FUNDRAISER - Friday, August 29th -  9 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
Stop by the Cenex Convenience Store Parking Lot and pick up some 
delicious sweet corn from our youth!  Proceeds go toward funding future 
mission trips for Moessiah Youth ministry!   
 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 31 – 10:30 a.m. worship will be at MESSIAH 
 
CONFIRMATION ORIENTATION will be Wednesday, September 3rd at 
6:30 PM.  This is for all 7th & 8th Graders & at least one parent. The 
orientation will be in Messiah’s Fellowship Hall.  See you there! 
 
RALLY RUMBLE - SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 7th Join us for our Fifth Annual 
Rally Rumble in the City Park!   Worship is 10:30 AM at the mini-stage and 
the Burger Bash follows in the park shelter at 11:45 AM.  Let’s RUMBLE!   
 
CHURCH SCHOOL REGISTRATION:  Church School is starting soon!  A 
registration link has been emailed to our Church School families.  It is also 
available on our Facebook page.  Join us for another fun year of faith and 
friends.   

Preschool (Age 4) - Grade 3 start Sunday, September 14th at 9:30 a.m. 
Grades 4-6 start Wednesday, September 17th at 4:30 p.m. 
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CHURCH SCHOOL TEACHERS NEEDED!  Startup of our fall church 
school classes is rolling up fast!  If you can help teach church school on 
either Wednesday or Sunday, please let Deacon Joanne know of your 
interest … deaconjoanne@gmail.com. 
 
 
LWR SCHOOL KITS: Now’s the time to pick up supplies for Moe 
WELCA's  Lutheran World Relief School Kit drive!  Items needed are:  70 
page Spiral Notebooks - college or wide ruled (These are 
especially needed as we send 4 in a kit!), Crayons (24 count), Pencil 
Sharpener, Ruler (30 cm), Scissors (blunt tip), Pencils (No. 2), Pens 
(Ballpoint Black or Blue), Erasers (2 1/2 inches). Donations accepted in 
the narthex shopping cart throughout the month of September.  
 
 
EXTRA PRODUCE?  Have you picked enough green beans, cucumbers & 
zucchini for your family?  If so, please consider a donation to the Roseau 
Food Shelf of all your excess.  Just give us a call 218-452-2109 to schedule 
a drop off whenever it works for you,  If you're not a gardener, but would 
like support us with a monetary donation, please send to PO Box 142, 
Roseau.  Thank you for helping us service our neighbors in need. 
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THANK YOU for your faithful 
financial support!  As you enjoy 
extra family time and lake time this 
summer, we value and appreciate 
your continued  financial support 
back home at Moe.  We are starting to 
feel the summer pinch!   
 
 

 

 
Worship Worship Attendance for 8/17: 92 

• Offering plate: $535.00 
• Offering thru Tithely: $276.95 

Sunday, August 24th: 

10:00 a.m.: Coffee & fellowship 

10:30 a.m.: Joint Worship at Moe 

 

Monday, August 25th: 

4:00-5:00 p.m.: Yoga at Moe 

 

Thursday, August 28th: 

9:00 a.m.: Roseau Ministerial meets 

 

 

 

Friday, August 29th: 

9:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m.: Moessiah Youth 

Sweet Corn Fundraiser (Cenex parking 

lot) 

 

Sunday, August 31st: 

10:00 a.m.: Coffee & fellowship 

10:30 a.m.: Joint Worship at Messiah 

 

 

 

Only 35 days until we celebrate 

Moe’s 130th Anniversary 

on Sunday, September 21st  

at 10:30 AM worship! 

 
Growing Generous Together 

 


